
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

May 31, 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna. 

 

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

 

Pop-up Memories 

We’ve received permission to host Pop-up Memories at the Rite Aid, Brianne Mitchell’s flower shop, and at the 

former Menia’s Store property.  

 

Rose spoke with Shirley Evans, the Borough secretary, and explained what we’re doing with Pop-up Memories. 

Shirley assured Rose that we don’t need any special permission to park on the streets and do them, especially 

since they should be brief and we’re not selling anything. Shirley said just to make sure we provide a list of dates, 

times, and locations to the police department so they are aware that something is taking place.  

 

Rose hasn’t heard back from the Dairy Queen about having the Alfano’s Pop-up there so we may check with the 

Methodist Church to see if we can do it across the street.  

 

We have a total of six pop-ups. If we do one per month that will take us through November: 

 

June: Menia’s 

July: TikTok 

August: Skating Rink 

September: Shake n Dog 

October: Downtown 

November: Santa Claus Lane 

 

If November is a concern due to weather, we could eliminate one of the pop-ups and move Santa Claus Lane to 

October. 

 

Karen made a motion to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Swartz, Secretary 


